Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 1/31/2001


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents: Currents of Change: Understanding the Androscoggin.
Speaker:
Amy Poland, Curator of the Exhibit “Currents of Change” at the Pejepscot Historical Society
When:

Wednesday, February 21st at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, February 21st at 7:00 p.m. in the Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick for the fifth presentation in FOMB’s 2000-2001 Speaker Series entitled, Currents of Change: Understanding the Androscoggin.
The speaker for the evening, Amy Poland, will describe how the use of rivers changed dramatically with urbanization and industrialization that began with European settlement. Like many rivers, the Androscoggin today is not only source of waterpower, but also a source of business, legal, engineering, and ecological concerns. Through the words of selected Brunswick and Topsham residents from the past and present, this talk will explore our developing and changing relationship to the Androscoggin River.

The Speaker Series typically takes place on the third Wednesday of every month, October to May. On March 21st  Dave Courtemanche of the DEP, Michael Jones of Aardvark Outfitters, Rob Dudley of USGS and Mark DesMeules of the State Planning Office will participate in a panel that will discuss the impacts of the removal of Edwards Dam.

The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program and Enterprise Farms, with valuable door prizes donated by Patagonia. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2000-2001 Speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

